
From: Jane Newton [ ]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2013 10:33 AM 
To: Newell Channa 
Subject: Senate Committee consideration of HB2821-A 
 
lTLhalnk you, Channa, for forwarding this to the Committee! 
 
Greetings!  This appears to be a bill with little benefit to Oregon 
drivers in general, or to auto insurance companies.  It definitely 
interferes with our ability  to choose the level of insurance that is 
practical for drivers or providers.  Please vote NO on HB2821-A. 
                                 Jane Newton, 31409 Peterson Rd, Philomath 
OR 97370 
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